
 
 

 

Notice of Cancelled Public Meeting Regarding Proposed Zoning 
By-law Amendment Application No. ZBL-04-2025 

A Notice of Complete Application and Public 

Meeting was issued on August 25, 2025 

advising that a Public Meeting would be held on        

September 16, 2025, regarding Zoning By-law 

Amendment Application No. ZBL-04-2025.  

Take Notice that the Public Meeting for the 

subject application has been cancelled at the 

request of the applicant. Notice of any future 

alternative Public Meeting date for the subject 

application will be provided in accordance with 

the Planning Act.  

File Number: ZBL-04-2025  
Owner: 16132715 Canada Inc. 
Applicant: 2B Developments (1995636 Ontario Inc.) 
Legal Description: E 1/2 LT 3 N/S CRAIG ST PL 8828 LANARK S DRUMMOND; PERTH 
Municipal Address: 53/55 Craig Street, Perth ON, K7H 1Y4 
 
 
The Public Meeting scheduled for September 16, 2025, is anticipated to proceed as 
scheduled, excluding this subject application. 

For more information about this matter, please contact Joanna Bowes, Director of Development 

Services.  

Joanna Bowes      Dated this 8th day of September, 2025 
Director of Development Services 
Town of Perth 
80 Gore St. East, Perth, ON K7H 1H9  
613-267-3311 x 2235 
jbowes@perth.ca 
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